
 

28th February 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Your child will be bringing home a book fair form today, for you to be able to place any orders 

from the Travelling Book Fair. To view the fantastic range of books on offer, please click on the 

following link. Once you have filled in the details, including the title and price of the books, the 

form needs to be sent back to school BEFORE Tuesday 8th March.  

Payments for the total cost of the books can be made online, using the link given below. 

All orders will be sent home by Thursday 10th March. 

 

To view books available: 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books  
 

To make payments: 

          https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1169383 
 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs B Glass 

Reading lead 

 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1169383

